
Executive Office of Veterans' Services 
Western Hampden District 

681 Springfield St. Suite 2 
Feeding Hills, MA 01030 

MSgt. Christopher F. Lanski, USMC (ret) 
Director 

;ouTHWlCK TOWN CLERK 
tCVD 2024FEB8AM10:34 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
WESTERN HAMPDEN DISTRICT 

VETERANS' SERVICES 

Beth Ceccarini 
Deputy Director 

The Board of Governors of the Western Hampden District Veterans' Services will hold its 
annual meeting on Wednesday, February 28, 2024, at 11:00AM. Location is at the WHDVS 
Office at 681 Springfield Street, Suite 2, Feeding Hills, MA. (left side of the Agawam Police 
Headquarters ) 

The listing of agenda items are items reasonably anticipated by the Chair that may be 
discussed at the meeting. Not all items listed may be discussed, as well as, other items not 
listed being discussed to the extent permitted by law. 

1. Meeting called to order

AGENDA 

2. Approval of minutes-March 1, 2023
3. Director's Comments
4. Administrative Budget FY 25
5. Appointment of Director - MGL 115 Sec 3 - 3 year term
6. Election of Officers
7. Any other business
8. Adjournment

CC - Board of Governors: 

Agawam: C. Johnson, Granville: M. Streeter, Russell: BOG Secretary; N. Boersig, 
Southwick: K. Stinehart, Tolland: BOG President; S. DellaGiustina 

�Proudly assisting Veterans in Agawam, Southwick, Granville, Russell and Tolland-


